
 

 

 

 

THE RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF PINEY 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE - REVISED 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given pursuant to Section 162 (2) of the 
Municipal Act that the Council of the R.M. of Piney intends to present 
its financial plan for the fiscal year 2025 at a public hearing on the 
13th day of May, 2025 at 9:00 A.M. in the R.M. of Piney Council 
Chambers at 6092 Boundary St. in Vassar, Manitoba. 
 
Council will hear any person who wishes to make a representation, 
ask questions, or register an objection to the financial plan or 
reserve transfers. To ensure that everyone is able to participate, we 
are offering you to attend either by Zoom, teleconference, or in 
person. 

 

Please contact the RM office to request the meeting link: 

Martin Van Osch, Chief Administrative Officer 
martin@rmofpiney.mb.ca 

 
Copies of the financial plan are available for review and may be 
examined by any person to view the material during the regular 
office hours of the R.M. of Piney in Vassar, MB after March 14th, 
2025. 
 
Dated at Vassar, Manitoba, this 25th day of March, 2025. 
    

 
Martin Van Osch 

       Chief Administrative Officer 
       The R.M. of Piney 
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